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February 4, 2016

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the installation of new openable
storefront and new signage at 1234 E. Brady Street in the East Brady Street Historic
District for Elias Chedid.

Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the installation of two rain
gardens and permeable paving for the driveway and parking lot at the North Point

Lighthouse at 2650 North Wahl Avenue in the North Point North Historic District for the
Milwaukee County Parks Department.

Dear Ald.Kovac:

This letter is to inform you that the above matters will be considered at the March 14th Historic
Preservation Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall,
200 E Wells St.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on these applications.

Respectfully,

es Owczarski
y Clerk
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